
VAC Meeting  Date: 10/9/2024 

Time: 4:19 PM  

Location: Government 
Center Brantner Gulch A 

Meeting called by:  Terry Young   

  Note taker:  Julissa Raygoza 

  

Attendees:  Chaz Tedesco, Lisle Reed, Luke Orander, Terry Young, Chris Kemm, Donald Maloy, 
Bradley Bohling 

Minutes  

Agenda item:  Introduction of Eddie Valdez as interim Deputy 
Director 

Presenter:  Eddie Valdez 

Discussion:  

Deputy Director Glenn Robinson is no longer with us as he submitted his resignation in September. 

 Conclusions:  

Deputy Director Eddie Valdez will now be working with VAC members, along with VSO office. 

Agenda item:  Lone Sailor Presentation Update (Study Session) Presenter:  
 

Discussion:  

After the presentation to the BOCC during study session the commissioners voted down on the lone 
sailor memorial. 

Conclusions:  

Eddie will investigate seeing if other options of funding are available. 

Agenda item:  Veterans Day Flower Ceremony  Presenter:    

Discussion:  

Are we moving forward with this event? If so we need to get with communications to get the word out 
about the event, and plan who will be attending. 

Conclusions: 

VAC members decide on moving forward with the event and some will be attending along with the VSO 
to kick off the event on Friday November 8th, 2024 @8:00am. Eddie will follow up with Gabe for event 
details and to confirm everything. 

Agenda item:   Strategy work postponed  Presenter:  
 



Discussion:  

VAC members thought bringing back facilitator Chris Herndon would be a good idea. 

Conclusions:  

VAC members wanted to check with Luke before making a decision. 

 

Other Business: 

Discussion:  

 

  

 

Meeting 
Adjourned:  

4:50 PM  

  
  

 


